WHAT TO EXPECT:

« July 29-30 will be the last pick up day for Republic.

« Leave ALL your cans at the curb. Republic will be picking up ALL cans, after
emptied, starting July 29th.

« Best Way will deliver 1 trash and 1 recycle can starting July 29th.

« The exchange of cans may take a week, so please remember to keep Republic cans
out until they are picked up.

« Your service dates for trash and recycling will remain the same and trash service will
start at 7am.

« If you need an additional trash can, you must contact Best Way at 1-800-354-1830.
The fee for an additional can is $6 and must be paid directly to Best Way.

« All waste must be contained inside the provided tote. Residents will have the option
to purchase stickers to be placed on any additional trash bags for pickup, when
needed. Stickers may be purchased at the Town Hall for $1.00 per sticker (per bag).
Please place the extra bag sticker on the trash bag where the driver can see it, then
set it out with your regular trash.

« If you need a replacement can, you must contact Best Way for an exchange at 1-
800-354-1830.

« If you have any additional questions, please call Town Hall at 317-535-5531

« We appreciate your patience as we navigate this transition.

BEST WAY

DRIVEN TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE



